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Vote by mail has been a workable and safe way for Oregonians to vote in elections 

for decades. It allows each individual the ability to make decisions about their choice 

from the comfort of their home where they can research issues at their leisure. It is 

essential for individuals with disabilities and those who have difficulty with mobility or 

transportation. This attempt to force us back to in person voting is a transparent 

power grab to undermine the will of the people. NO WAY. 


